
  

 
 
July 13, 2023  
  
Chancellor Ray Rodrigues  
Office of the Chancellor  
200 West College Avenue Tallahassee, 
FL 32301  
  
Dear Chancellor Rodrigues,  
  
FAU is in receipt of your email sent yesterday afternoon.  We will cooperate fully with the Board of 
Governors’ investigation.  We stand ready to assist Inspector General Leftheris and look forward to 
working with her in addressing the Board’s concerns.   
  
Sincerely,  

  
Brad Levine  
Chair   
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